Alaska School Nurses Association

ASNA
Committee Report

Committee: SNEA Report

Date: April 21, 2017

Chairperson: Wendy Parsons

Members: Ann McCarron and Pam Miller

Discussion and Action:

This year we had seven nominees put forward from various school districts. Five
of those nominees were qualified to receiving an application. Only two of those
nominees provided a returned application. The decision by the SNEA committee
was tough, but one of those applicants was chosen and a plaque and stipend will
be awarded at the ASNA Conference during the annual meeting.



